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March 4, 2008
To:  
Dr. Debra Daniels, President
Michael Perez, Vice President of Administrative Services
Damon Bell, Vice President of Student Services

Division Deans

Departmental Managers 

FR:
Jessica Hernandez, Justice/Court Clerk


Associated Students

On behalf of the Associated Students we would like to invite you to the Student Appreciation Luncheon to be held on Tuesday, March 25, 2008 from 11am – 1pm in Campus Center 139.  The purpose of this event is to provide students an opportunity to make a personal connection with administrators, in an effort to address any concerns or issues that affects the lives of our students.  Furthermore this event is in response to the study conducted by Schaper, Fairney, Fawaz, Guinard and Patterson (2008) on SBVC Collegial Consultation whereas students felt that more direct communication with campus administrators would be welcomed.  Administrators will be encouraged to participate in round-robin discussions with students at the tables provided during the event.
We look forward to your participation.   If you are able to attend please contact Jessica Hernandez, Associated Students, Justice/Court Clerk for further information at (909)387-1614 or Jessica.hernandez948.student.sbccd.net by Friday, March 21, 2008. Thank you in advance for your support.  
Sincerely,

Jessica Hernandez

Justice & Court Clerk

Associated Students

